
I am asking that you vote NO on bill 2004A.  This bill is poorly written and will not increase 
private investing in housing.  I have invested my hard earned money over the last 30 
years.  Now you want to single my business out to cure the housing shortage.  This is My 
investment for MY  RETIREMENT.  It is not yours or the States or Counties and Cities. 
There was a reason for not allowing govern bodies to create rent control.  This will not 
encourage private investment in housing.  If this bill is passed, I am seriously considering 
leaving this State.   
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Chase Investments 
 


